
Town of Pendleton Recreation Meeting Minutes 
Monday, September 16, 2019 
 
 Town Hall 
 
In attendance: Beatrice Mattina, Chris Frey, Nicole Welka, and Karen Zernhelt-Wolf 
 
 
 
AGENDA 
 

1. Ribbon Cutting- September 27 there was a ribbon cutting ceremony to celebrate the opening 
of the canal trail near Uncle G’s at the Heritage Museum. 
 

2. Kayak Launch- Chris Frey has been working on quotes and funding for a floating kayak launch 
off of the canal. 
 

3. Pavilion at Depeau Park- Love of Skin put deposit down and construction is to begin in 
October for the shelter. Lion’s Club and the Town Board chose a builder.  
 

4. Summer Recreation- We discussed a small increase in pricing to offset the minimum wage 
increases.   We would like to propose a price of $250 for non-residents an $55 for residents 
keeping the swim and field trip costs the same at $25 and $10 respectively. We discussed 
challenges regarding staffing for the program. 

 
5. Ideas for Depeau Park- we hope to  resurface the tennis courts and the roller hockey court. 

The pavilion is a work in progress. We are securing quotes. 
 

6. We have been  looking into possible grants to continue to improve our parks.  
 
Our next meeting will be Monday, October 21, 2019. 


